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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 2:22 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: 160101

Customer correspondence 
 
From: jjdeleo [mailto:jjdeleo@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Saturday, April 22, 2017 7:19 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Notice of prehearing conference 
 
I received a notice from Utilities, Inc. notifying me of a hearing (docket no. 160101-WS).  It appears that the 
notice was missing a page and since my mail is forwarded to me I received it the day after the 
hearing.  Notices should be sent out complete and in a timely manner allowing ample time for mail to reach 
everyone.  The forwarding date on my envelope was April 14, 2017 and the hearing was scheduled for April 
20, 2017.  People should be given more notice than a few days.  John DeLeo   6800 Placida Road, Unit 234, 
Englewood, Florida 
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